Dear CPAC member,

The CPAC Lighting Committee is interested in your opinion on lighting in Pacific City/Woods. We
have developed a questionnaire to gather your opinion. We are worried that now and with
increased development that our night sky will continue to disappear and that lights on neighboring
properties will continue to irritate many homeowners.

Attached is a questionnaire about lighting in both .doc format (fill it our on your computer and
email it back) and in .pdf format (print the page, fill in your opinion, and mail it to PO Box 144).
We would like your responses as soon as possible.

Thank you.

The Committee's charge is to find information on the lighting issue, identify possible resolutions and gather
public input.

The Committee supports a "Light Trespass” concept for all lighting. Light Trespass lighting on properties
shall be aimed and shielded in a manner that should not direct illumination on adjacent properties. Fixtures
shall be of a type or adequately shielded so as to prevent glare from normal viewing angles.

The purpose of the Lighting Committee is to

a. To discourage excess lighting;

b. To provide safer, more efficient and attractive outdoor lighting;

c. To conserve energy;

d. To reduce glare and unwanted illumination of surrounding streets and properties;

e. To make our community a better place to live and work and a more inviting place to visit; and
f. To preserve the darkness and clarity of the night sky.

Thank you for taking the time to help us collect your opinions.
Sincerely,

The PC/Woods CPAC Lighting Committee

Bev Fisher, Chairperson (starlady@oregoncoast.com)
Illean Rouse, Secretary (Irouse@oregoncoast.com)
Jeff Schons (jeff@nestuccaridge.com)

Carolyn McVicker (mcvicker@teleport.com



